
 
8/22/2021 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR OUR 2021-2022 SEASON 
Commissioner's Corner  

 
Welcome to the start of another great GEVA season.  We look forward to seeing our players, parents, 
coaches, and officials on the court and in the stands in the near future.   
 
You should know: 

○​ There are no authorized tryouts prior to September 1st, 2021.   
○​ As tryouts are authorized, they are published on our website.   
○​ Tryouts that are not authorized cannot require you to have a USAV membership or use a 

USAV medical release form. 
○​ If the sponsoring club complies with the conditions for conducting such tryouts, your GEVA / 

USAV insurance is in effect.   
○​ The GEVA insurance is superior to many others and is a major benefit of being a member.   
○​ The GEVA /  USAV insurance is not in effect if the tryout is not authorized.   
○​ Please be careful and look for disclaimers that shift liability and/or hold harmless for injuries 

or damages. 
○​ Ask to see proof of insurance and the policy limits to insure your child’s safety to participate. 

  
A contract with a club can be signed at any time, that contract is between you and the club.  You may 
be bound to that contract, but according to GEVA you are not bound to that club as a USA Volleyball 
member until October 1, 2021, at the earliest.   
  
We want you to be a safe, informed consumer.  With this, we anticipate completing a full tournament 
season.  The GEVA administration and staff are hard at work doing our absolute best to make that 
happen for you.  All the best to you all this season; find joy. 
 
For all of our Junior’s Resources, check out our website at: 
www.geva.org/page/show/5840735-junior-s-forms-and-resources 
 
-GEVA Administration 
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